
 

 

 

  
 

   

           

   

Dear Christian Friends, Faith Partners, and Volunteers: 

We would like to wish you a Happy New Year with all of the blessings that the Lord 

can abundantly provide. 

  

Esther and I and several courageous volunteers prepared Christmas packages for all of 

the inmates at the Bullock Correctional Facility, the Bullock County Jail and the Union 

Springs City Jail before Christmas 

 

We would like to thank everybody for their prayers and financial support. We would 

also like to thank all of the volunteers for their prayers and ministries to the inmates. 

The Crusade with Voice In The City was really blessed by God.  There were 

approximately 150 decisions for Christ in various areas of need. After that we had the 

Crusade with The Caring Friends Ministry in which we had approximately 25 more 

Esther and I had a quiet Christmas at home and we are looking forward for everything 

that God is going to do. 

 

Please encourage everyone to continue to pray for the Fountain of Life Bible College at 

the Fountain Correctional Facility. 

 

There are other Liberty Theological Seminaries Extension Centers that we are working  

with other ministries to establish. 

 

 



In Uganda we are working with Pastor James Kibowe who is the overseer of The Rock 

Federation of Churches.  We have sent Fourteen of our Bible Courses and one DVD 

player to Uganda.  The people there are so poor that we were led by God to give this 

capability to them.  The cost of the Courses and the shipping cost for our ministry 

$2000.00 .  We did this to give to the poor and to help to establish Liberty Theological 

Seminary in Uganda to train the leaders and the people of the 24 churches. 

The materials are also being translated into the Linguan Language.  Before we are 

finished we will make sure that Pastor Kibowe has all of the materials that we own in 

the school. We need the right laptop computer to send to Uganda. 

                

In the nation of Kenya, we are working with Revival Now Ministries to help them to 

establish a school in Kenya and we need you to pray for Brother David Copeland as he 

makes the efforts to win souls and to disciple them. Also in Kenya we are preparing to 

work with Pastor Joseph Kinuthia.  We need $5,000 to print the material in order to get 

the Bible Study Program started for 200 women inmates.  Also Pastor Joseph Kinutha 

needs a cell phone that he can us in the ministry efforts.  There are very serious needs in 

the prisons in Kenya. 

  

We have a request to start the Liberty Theological Seminary at St. Clair Correctional 

Facility in North Alabama. 

 

We have a sponsoring Church in Liberty Tabernacle in Gadsden Alabama Pastored by 

Brother Simmons. 

Please pray for this. 

  

Also we are developing a partnership with Voice in The City in order to help them to 

establish a Bible Training Center in Frankfurt Germany and possibly Indonesia. 

  

Last of all we need a regular cash flow of contributions for APM and Liberty to the tune 

of $2500.00 per month. 

  

Sincerely yours: 

 

Dr. Steve Walker, Chaplain 

Executive Director  

Alabama Prison Ministries Inc. 

www.alabamaprisonministries.com 

& 

President 

Liberty Theological Seminaries International  

www.libertytheo.org 
 

 

 

http://www.alabamaprisonministries.com/
http://www.libertytheo.org/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


